
Jersey Shore Area School District 

Board of Education – Work Session  

Minutes of April 11, 2018 

 

A.  Opening 

 

 1.  Call to Order:  Mrs. Kelley Wasson, President, called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m.  

  

2.  Roll Call: 

Members Present:  Mr. Craig Allen, Mr. Harry Brungard, Mrs. Michelle Stemler,  Mrs. Karen Stover, Mr. 

Merrill Sweitzer, Mrs. Mary Thomas, Mrs. Kelley Wasson and Dr. Jill Wenrich, Superintendent  

Others Present:  Austin White, Esq., Solicitor, Benjamin Enders, Board Secretary and Dr. Kenneth Dady, 

Assistant Superintendent 

Members Absent:  Mr. Christopher Fravel and Mr. John Pecchia 

 

3.  Pledge of Allegiance 
 

B.  Discussion Items 

 

 1.  District Wide Feasibility Study 

 2.  Other 

 

C.  Courtesy of the Floor:   
 

Ron Parks-Salladasburg Boro – commented on numbers changing and reconfiguration. 

Beatrice Hall-Mifflin Twp. – commented on open discussion, school closings and deficit. 

Colin Best-JS Boro – commented on budget. 

John Shireman-JS Boro – commented on presentation by Crabtree, Rohrbaugh Associates and 

treatment of architect. 

Don Lomison-Pine Creek Twp. – thanked Board members and commented on reconfiguration. 

Burt Francis-JS Boro – commented on openness and balanced budget. 

Abe Passitti-JS Boro – commented on reconfiguration and timeline and thanked the board for there 

time. 

Dave Becker-Piatt Twp. – commented on no assessment tool in K-2 setting and reconfiguration. 

Bethany Shrodo-Avis Boro – commented on life span of buildings. 

Justin Wall-Anthony Twp. – commented on conversation with police officer who stated Avis and 

Salladasburg Elementary buildings were the safest. 

Alison Confer-Avis Boro – thanked Board for time and commented on Middle School and cost to 

reconfigure/reorientation classrooms. 

   

 D.  Executive Session:  None 

  
E.  Adjournment 

 

Motion:  A motion was made by Karen Stover and seconded by Merrill Sweitzer to adjourn the April 11, 2018  

Work Session at 9:32 p.m. 

       

The vote was a unanimous Yes.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

         Benjamin J. Enders 

         Board Secretary 


